
 

11. How are the school’s resources allocated and matched to 
children’s special educational needs? 
 
The Inclusion budget is allocated each financial year. The money is used to 
provide additional support and/or resources dependent on an individual’s or 
cohort’s needs.  

The additional provision may be allocated after discussion with the class teacher 
at pupil progress meetings or if a concern has been raised by them at another 
time during the year.  

For pupils with a high level of need Sandgate will apply for additional funding to 
help individual needs further. 


